St Michael's VA Junior School

www.stmichaelsjuniorschool.co.uk





We are deeply saddened at the profound loss of our dear Queen Elizabeth II. Am amazing monarch who served her country all her glorious life. Our love, thoughts and prayers go out to her family and all those who mourn her. We have been sensitive to this loss in school.

The whole school went to Bowthorpe Church for a special service to commemorate the life of the late Majesty The Queen and to celebrate her deep commitment to the country, commonwealth and church. Reverend Mark Elvin lead the service and the children read poems, prayers and sang.





People are invited to light a candle at the church and write a message of condolence.

